
 

August 1, 2022 

Dear Parents of Central Cass Students, 

The Central Cass Dollars for Scholars Chapter has been active in our community for 30 years.  Over those 30 years we have awarded 
697 graduating seniors* over $874,000.00 in scholarships.  We were able to give $56,550 to the graduating class of 2022!  We would 
not be able to do this without the support of our community.  Therefore, we are asking for your help so we can continue this 
tradition of giving for the many years to come. 

We would like to give every Central Cass family the opportunity to become a class sponsor.  Each K-12 class has an established 
account within Dollars for Scholars.  When a donation for a specific class is made, we put those dollars into their class account.  This 
account grows throughout their years at Central Cass and when that class graduates, scholarships are given with those funds.  Will 
you become a class sponsor for your child’s class?  You may donate any amount you wish to, but for reference, the class enrollment 
size is shown on the backside of this letter.  If you have more than one child, there is an opportunity to give to each of their classes.  
Please consider partnering with us! 

There are also other opportunities to help support Central Cass Dollars for Scholars.  These include: 

1. Attending (in person or online) the Dollars for Scholars annual Live and Silent auction on December 3, 2022. 
2. Donating auction items for the Dollars for Scholars annual Live and Silent auction on December 3, 2022. 
3. Giving to Central Cass Dollars for Scholars on Giving Hearts Day on February 9, 2023. 
4. Donating to our phone-a-thon / mail-a-thon in the Spring of 2023. 

We hope you will consider being a part of and supporting Central Cass Dollars for Scholars. Follow us on Facebook for updates by 
liking “Central Cass Dollars for Scholars”.  Thank you on behalf of our Central Cass students. 

Please help us by donating online at ccdfs.givesmart.com / text CCDFS to 76278 or by filling out the portion below with a check 
made out to Central Cass Dollars for Scholars and returning to: 

Central Cass Dollars for Scholars 
PO Box 503 
Casselton, ND 58012 

Any questions can be directed to the Dollars for Scholars board members at cchsdfs@gmail.com. 
* Graduating seniors who apply and submit the application by the deadline. *See back page for class enrollment details. 

 

I would like to help the Central Cass Dollars for Scholars by: (please mark all the apply) 

О Becoming a class sponsor. Current 2022-23 Grade(s): 
             
 
                                                                                Amount: 

 

О Attending the Dollars for Scholars Annual Auction (both on-line and in-person options available). 

О Donating auction items for the Dollars for Scholars Annual Auction. 

Name_____________________________________  Mailing  Address__________________________________________ 
 
Phone____________________________Email____________________________________________________________ 

Example: 
Grade 2 
 

     

$25 
 

     

Total $__________ 

mailto:cchsdfs@gmail.com


 

  

Projected 
2022-2023 
Enrollment 

Donation of 
$1 per 

student 

Donation of 
$.50 per 
student 

Donation of 
$.25 per 
student 

Kindergarten 75 $75.00 $37.50 $18.75 
1st Grade 73 $73.00 $36.50 $18.25 
2nd Grade 72 $72.00 $36.00 $18.00 
3rd Grade 83 $83.00 $41.50 $20.75 
4th Grade 74 $74.00 $37.00 $18.50 
5th Grade 81 $81.00 $40.50 $20.25 
6th Grade 74 $74.00 $37.00 $18.50 
7th Grade 81 $81.00 $40.50 $20.25 
8th Grade 87 $87.00 $43.50 $21.75 
Freshman 80 $80.00 $40.00 $20.00 

Sophomores 75 $75.00 $37.50 $18.75 
Juniors 72 $72.00 $36.00 $18.00 
Seniors 90 $90.00 $45.00 $22.50 

 
 


